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“Our uniform is a part of our school identity, uniting our students and we hope that they take pride in wearing 
it.”- Bryn Thomas 
 
Dear Parents 
This is in continuation to the circular dated 14 February 2020 regarding new school uniform for the students of 
Pre Primary and Primary department. 
 
School Uniform is a symbol of pride and lends a sense of belonging to every student. The school had designed a 
new winter uniform for Pre Primary and Primary students (Classes PP I to V) w.e.f session 2018-2019. The same 
was appreciated by the parents and a request for change of a Summer Uniform was received by the school. 
Henceforth, a new Summer Uniform has been designed. The new uniform is vibrant, covers full body, and is 
loose fitted to enable students to participate in Games & Sports and Co-Curricular activities comfortably.  
 
The same could not be incorporated due to the sudden closure of schools caused by the outbreak of the 
pandemic. However, now as we gear up for physical classes from April 2022, we would welcome our students 
with new zeal and enthusiasm. 
The uniform shall be available with the School Uniform supplier, M/S Harratts Uniforms, from the last week of 
March, 2022. You are requested not to purchase the old uniform till then. 
 
Your support at all times is ever appreciated. 
 
Thanks & Regards 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Geeta Gangwani 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


